
  

Monday Message 
Aug. 5, 2024 

   

Dear all, 

As we round the corner moving from summer into the school year, please come on out for our last 
Summer Concert Series event Wednesday, Aug. 7, over the noon hour. Rewind Rock Band will be 
playing in the SUB Amphitheatre. Chili Blues and We All Scream for Ice Cream will be on campus for 
folks to purchase lunch and ice cream during the performance. See you in the Amphitheatre! 

Cynthia Pemberton, Ed.D. 
President   

 

Events 

Keep up on events and activities through the Campus Calendar. 
 

• Aug. 14 – All-Campus Meeting – The Fall All-Campus Meeting will be held on Wednesday, Aug. 
14, at the Silverthorne Theatre from 3-4:30 p.m. 

  
o Faculty Association Meeting – The Fall Faculty Association meeting will take place 

Wednesday, Aug. 14, immediately following the All-Campus Meeting, in the Silverthorne 
Theatre (estimated time: 4:30-5:30 p.m.). 
  

o Fall Semester Kick-off Reception – Plan to come to the backyard of the President’s 
Residence to kick off the fall semester from 5-6:30 p.m. on Aug. 14. Please RSVP by 
noon on Aug. 9. 

• Aug. 16 – Convocation & New Student Orientation – Convocation will be held on Friday, Aug. 
16, at the P1FCU Activity Center at 8:30-9 a.m. New Student Orientation will continue throughout 
the day. All faculty are to be in full regalia and line up in their respective divisions at 8:10 a.m. 
outside on the ramp. The processional will start at 8:30 a.m. 
  

• Aug. 16 – All-Campus Photo – Join our new students at Harris Field for an all-campus photo at 
11 a.m. Be sure to wear Warrior colors! 

  
• Aug. 16 – Movie on the Lawn – Everyone is invited to kick back and relax on the Library Lawn 

for a showing of Inside Out 2 on Friday, Aug. 16, at 7:45 p.m. Bring a blanket or camp chair and 
enjoy free popcorn and ice cream.  
  

• Aug. 19 – Classes Begin & Welcome Week – Classes begin and Warrior Welcome Week kicks 
off on Monday, Aug. 19. Have a great semester everyone! 

  
• Aug. 21 – Welcome Fair – Campus clubs, organizations and offices will be joined by community 

businesses and organizations at LC State’s annual Welcome Fair from 10 a.m.-2 p.m. 
  

 

https://www.lcsc.edu/campus-calendar
https://lcsc.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_1XEGLWOXbZypBsi
https://www.lcsc.edu/orientation/recent-high-school-graduates


Announcements  
• Alexander Named NAIA-SIDA First Vice President: LC State Assistant Athletic Director/Sports 

Information Director Alisha Alexander was elected First Vice President of the NAIA Sports 
Information Directors Association (SIDA) Executive Board. She will serve a three-year term in this 
capacity and then rotate into the role of NAIA-SIDA President. Congratulations, Alisha! News 
release. 
  

• Password Requirements: New password requirements are being introduced for @lcsc.edu 
accounts. These changes are part of ongoing efforts to enhance security and protect institutional 
data. A long passphrase containing a string of words is stronger than a shorter, more complex 
password. The new requirement will take effect the next time you are required to change your 
password.   

o Minimum length: 14 characters 
o Password expiration: Every 12 months 

  
• Software Survey Reminder: If you have not done so already, please complete the 2024 

Campus-wide Software Survey. The goal is to identify and inventory all paid software in use on 
campus to help identify blind spots for security purposes, and determine where LC State may be 
able to consolidate software purchases – thereby saving money and maximizing usage 
efficiencies. 

  
• Tree Trimming: TRE Tree Service started work trimming trees along 4th Street on Thursday, 

Aug. 1. They will need to return on Friday, Aug. 9, to complete the work. On this date, they will be 
trimming the 4th Street trees between 7th and 9th Avenues, including the trees that hang over the 
roof of the Williams Conference Center. Public Safety will be barricading off these sections of the 
4th Street parking lots starting Thursday night, and we ask that you park in other locations for this 
day. For parents dropping off children at KinderCollege, please use the College Place parking lot. 
Call Physical Plant with any questions or concerns at x2247. 
  

• Warrior Weekly: The weekly student email will start back up on Wednesday, Aug. 14. If you 
would like to receive this email or have items you’d like to include it in, please email Debbie 
Kolstad at dqkolstad@lcsc.edu. The earlier that items are submitted the more likely they are to be 
included. 
 

• Song for the Week: Celine Dion Olympic Opening Ceremony Performance 
  

 

https://lcwarriors.com/news/2024/7/26/general-alexander-voted-first-vice-president-of-naia-sida-executive-board.aspx
https://lcwarriors.com/news/2024/7/26/general-alexander-voted-first-vice-president-of-naia-sida-executive-board.aspx
https://lcscedu.sharepoint.com/:x:/s/Intranet103/EejUB6DEN1ZEn_tgsFZCYyUBG2wjz1_W9notoQzWVZcUHg?e=ABymy4
https://lcscedu.sharepoint.com/:x:/s/Intranet103/EejUB6DEN1ZEn_tgsFZCYyUBG2wjz1_W9notoQzWVZcUHg?e=ABymy4
mailto:dqkolstad@lcsc.edu
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=smKqMiGXxl4
https://www.lcsc.edu/

